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May 9, 2003 
         
         
         
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
SUBJECT: NASACO ELECTRONICS’ APPLICATION FOR CERTIFICATION  
                  FOR CHANGE IN FCC ID FOR THEIR FCC ID:  LLP-5PLUS1 
         
To Whom It May Concern: 
         
Enclosed  you  will  find an application  for  certification  for  NASACO 
ELECTRONICS’ FCC ID: LLP-5PLUS1. This  transmitter is identical to the previously 
applied for  and granted FCC ID: CLVAW2000 which was approved for Recoton Corp. 
Recoton Corp. has given Nasaco Electronics’ their permission to multiple list against 
their approved product.  The only differences  between  the units are the applicant and the  
FCC Identifiers.   
         
Should   you have any questions with regards to this  application  or need any further 
information, please feel free to contact me. 
         
         
Sincerely, 
         

         
         
Sharon A. Hoffman 
 


